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18th June 2020 

 
Emergency Lockdown Announced in Tamil Nadu, India 

 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 

 
We would like to share with you an update with respect to the lockdown announced by the Government of Tamil 
Nadu from 00.00 hours of 19th June to midnight of 30th June 2020. Four districts in Tamil Nadu, namely, Chennai, 
Tiruvallur, Kancheepuram and Chengalpattu are expected to be under lockdown for 12 days to curb the spread of 
novel coronavirus. 
 
Port operations are expected to continue as normal. There could be possible delays in road movements. During 
this phase of lockdown, custom & operational activities are expected to be delayed. 
 
C.H. Robinson will continue to monitor the situation and will share updates, while we work closely with our service 
providers. We thank you for your business and appreciate your patience as we work through these challenges.  
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  
C.H. Robinson for further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson Global Ocean Services 
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